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SEPTEMBER 22, 2014 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 27/14 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PIRACY AND ARMED ROBBERY:  NEW WEBSITE SECTION 
 
Your Managers are pleased to announce that updates on the subject of piracy and 
armed robbery are now available at a new section of the Club’s website at 
http://www.american-club.com/page/piracy. 
 
This dedicated website space contains a range of information, including answers to 
frequently asked questions on the subject and guidance for Members on the hiring of 
armed guards. It also provides links to other industry information on piracy and armed 
robbery. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


